
NOTICE 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT A HEARING WILL BE HELD 
BEFORE THE MINIMUM BUILDING STANDARDS BOARD OF 

APPEALS ON  WEDNESDAY MARCH 1, 2017 AT THE 
FLORISSANT CITY HALL AT 6:30 P.M. TO REVIEW THE 

PROPERTY LOCATED AT 120 POMPANO LANE WHICH IS NOT 
IN COMPLIANCE WITH THE MINIMUM STANDARDS FOR 

DWELLINGS, DWELLING UNITS AND ACCESSORY BUILDINGS 
AND CODES OF THE CITY OF FLORISSANT. 

 
THE ABOVE NOTICE WAS POSTED AT THE FLORISSANT CITY 

HALL ON THE BULLETIN BOARD OUTSIDE THE COUNCIL 
CHAMBERS ON MONDAY, FEBRUARY 27, 2017. 

 
ANYONE WHO WISHES TO ATTEND THIS MEETING WHO HAS 

SPECIAL NEEDS SHOULD CONTACT THE CITY CLERK’S 
OFFICE BY CALLING 839-7630 BY NOON ON  

WEDNESDAY MARCH 1, 2017. 
 

 
 
 
 

 


